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GRADUATE SCHOOL . 
'OHNSTON 

HALL . MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA U5'TI

Oficc ol thc Dean

Apri 1 15, L97L

Dr. Henry W. Btackburn, Jr.
Department of Medicine
C-309 Mayo Memorial
East Bank Campus '

Dear Dr. B tackburn:

I am very glad to inform you that you have been
as a fuL1 member of the Graduate Faculty in the
Medicine.

As you probably knovt, full members are authorized to teach
graduate courses, to serve as advisers to candidates for
both Masterts and Ph.D. degrees, and to serve on graduate
examining committees.

With a cordial wetcome to the Graduate Facutty,
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cc Dr. Richard Ebert
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